Welcome to all the new Cyclones!

With the dust settling from our latest recruiting cycle, it is clear that there are many new swimmers in the water. This is a great thing and from the board and coaching staff, I would like to give a big “welcome aboard” to all our new swimmers and families! A list of names of all our new swimmers will appear in a future blast but for now, please make sure you leave no question unasked! There is a lot to know about competitive swimming and to that end, the board and coaching staff will be glad to answer your questions. The coaches have also scheduled meetings (see below) to provide you with information about the team and competitive swimming. We also have an online swim shop to provide you with training equipment and team suits for the meets. Please visit Action Accents online at www.actionaccents.com. When you arrive at the main page, click on the “Custom Team Threads” button on the right side of the page, then navigate through the list of teams to find the personalized Swim INDY team page. Again, welcome to all our new members, and GO CYCLONES!
Swimmer / Parent Meetings

The coaching staff has scheduled meetings for the Gold, Silver and Bronze training groups, in an effort to communicate plans and goals for the season as well as allow open communication between everyone involved. All swimmers and parents are welcome and encouraged to attend! The following dates / locations are scheduled for the club training groups:

· Bronze & Silver Groups: Wednesday, September 19 at 7:15 p.m. in the pool classroom. Those groups will train from 6 to 7 p.m. that day and be excused early for the meeting.
· Gold Group: Thursday, September 20 at 7:15 p.m. The location of this meeting has changed due to a scheduling conflict. This meeting will now be held in Room D101, a classroom located near Door 15. Parents arriving for the meeting may enter directly through this door, rather than park in the usual place and walk through the building. Swimmers in the Gold Group will train from 6 to 7 p.m. that day and be excused early for the meeting.
Meet Schedules / Deadlines

The deadline to return your hard copy of your family meet schedule has passed. Families are still encouraged to turn in those schedules and / or signup for meets online. But at this point, if a swimmer does not have a meet schedule on file and has not signed up for the meets online when the online deadline has passed, that swimmer will not be able to participate in those meets. To that end, the deadline to signup for our first meet (Southeastern Swim Club “Swim Fest” – October 12-14 @ Fishers H.S.) is this Friday (September 21). There will also be a signup deadline for our home meet (October 27-28 @ Brownsburg H.S.). While we can be a little more flexible with entries due to the fact that we are hosting the meet, we would still like everyone to abide by a deadline of Friday, October 5. If you are new to the club or still need a password to the online signup area of the Swim INDY website (online meet signups), please contact Nancy Jones at 852-5617 or njones58@indy.rr.com.

Gold Group Saturday Practice

Coach Andy has scheduled a Saturday morning practice for the Gold Group on Saturday, September 29, from 8-10 a.m. at Brownsburg High School.

Practice Schedule Reminder

Please remember that there will be no practice for any of our training groups on Friday, September 28 due to homecoming activities at Brownsburg High School.

Team Mini-Golf Outing

Thank you to all the families that participated in our mini-golf outing on Saturday! The weather was beautiful, we had a big group of families enjoying the day together and everyone had a great time. A special thanks to Coach Andy for organizing the event and making the arrangements with the facility, and congratulations again to our low-round prize winners on the day: Elizabeth & Katie Ancel, Alaina Bradds, Nick Fox, Piper Lovett, Brent & Khory Scaife and Eric Waggoner.

Congratulations!

Congratulations to Cyclone swimmer Brenda Woodings. Brenda, a sophomore at Brownsburg High School, has been nominated for sophomore class homecoming princess.

“Pride is a personal commitment. It is an attitude that separates excellence from mediocrity.”

EVERYTHING COUNTS. EVERYONE MATTERS.

